
EXECUTIVE C H A M B E R S  

H O N O L U L U  

L I N D A  L I N G L E  
G O V E R N O R  

December 1 1,2006 

The Honorable Colleen Hanabusa, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Fourth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

Dear Madam President and Members of the Senate: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the 
Department of the Attorney General's Report on any Shortage or Condition Affecting the Supply 
of Petroleum Products. Pursuant to Section 93- 16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also informing 
you that the report may be viewed electronically at 
www.kawaii.gov/ag/main/publications/reports/legislativereports. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 
c: /chairperson of the Senate Committee on Commerce, 

'consumer Protection and Affordable Housing 
/Chairperson of the Senate Committee on Energy and Environment 

http://www.hawaii.gov/ag/main/publications/reports/legislative_reports

